
 
 

 

 February 16th, 2022, Brussels 

 

To: International School Sport Federation (ISF) members 

 

Subject: ISF General Assembly 2022 - convocation 

 

Honourable ISF members, 

Dear school sport friends, 

 

It is our great pleasure to invite you to the ISF General Assembly 2022 of the International 

School Sport Federation.  

ISF General Assembly 2022  

will take place in  

Deauville, France 

on 16th and 17th May 2022,  

 

The meetings have been planned to take place during the 19th ISF Gymnasiade 

Normandy 2022. Arrival is expected for the 14th May 2022 and departure is expected on 

19th May 2022. 

 

The usual ISF fee of 100 euros per person per night is applied. We kindly ask that you 

remember the fact that no more than one delegate and one observer can attend the 

General Assembly.  

 

During the ISF General Assembly 2022 elections for all positions in the ISF Executive 

Committee will be held, according to the ISF Internal Regulations for the Elections at the 

General Assembly 2022, sent to all members on 16th December 2021 and published on 

the ISF web page.  

 

All detailed information, together with the agenda and meeting documents will be sent to 

you by 16th April, 2022, at the latest. 

 

We thank you in advance for the time and consideration you will pay to this message. 

Should you require any further information, feel free to contact the ISF Secretariat. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      Hrvoje Čustonja           Laurent Petrynka 

 

 

ISF Secretary General/CEO     ISF President 


